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Norman Tyrie 
 
I am sorry to have to report the sudden death of Norman from an unexpected heart attack on the 
22nd November. Norman was the club’s General Secretary for a number of years during the late 80’s. 
He was also an excellent darts player and was a key member of the club darts team. Upon retiring he 
and wife June moved to Scotland where he lived until his passing.  
 
Club Business 
 
New Member’s Details: 
 
Sarah Davies,  
 
Rudie Marias,  
 
Clive Davey,  
 
Ian Vincent,  
 
Anthony White,  
 
 
     Change of Details: 

 

Issue 9 
14 December 2007 

Notice is given that the Annual General Meeting will be held  
at 10.30am on 13th January 2007. 

 
Bletchingley Small Community Hall,  

High Street,  
Bletchingley, Surrey 

 
Any propositions should be correctly formatted, proposed, seconded and be with the General 
Secretary, Peter Ansell, by Monday the 24th December. Late propositions will not be accepted.  
 
The committee unanimously nominated Les Black for President. Les has willingly accepted the 
nomination.  
 
The committee also unanimously nominated the following Vice Presidents for re-election, subject to 
their agreement: Dave Adams, AA Bristow, M Brueton, A Murray, A Rayner, S Richardson,  
R Shepperd and T Slattery.  
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Maurice Jefferies, new address -  
 

Dillon Adams, new address -  
 
James Shrubsall, new address -  
 
Simon Richardson, new address -  
 
Geoff Duck, new address -  
 
Trevor Kimber, new post code -  
 
Phil Griffin, new tel no. -  
 
Resignation: 
 
Dick Wallis 
 
What’s On 
  
   Darts 

 
 Thursday 10th Jan (H) v ESRC 

Thursday 17th Jan (H) v Belle Vue 

Tuesday 22nd Jan (A) v Addiscombe 

W/C 29th Singles Comp. 

Tuesday 5th Feb (A) v ESRC 

Tuesday 12th Feb (A) v Belle Vue 

W/C 18th Feb Pairs Comp. 

Thursday 28th Feb (H) v Addiscombe 

10th March Free week 

Finals Night: Sunday 30th March NPCC in the final of the Belle Vue Cup. 
 
 Reminder 
 
2007/8 Annual Subscriptions: Last year was the first for sometime that everybody had paid their subs by 
the end of the club’s financial year. This was no mean feat and required a lot of hard work from Les. 

Subscriptions were due on the 1st November and therefore could you please make Les’s job easier 
this year by sending your subs without need of a reminder: 

 
 

 
Senior  First and Second Claim - £20.00.     Social - £10.00 


